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We have a number of concerns regarding the scheme and its effect on the Lady Park and
Lamesley Area
Increased noise 
Increased pollution
Loss of trees (some with TPO) and vegetation which currently protect our community
from noise and pollution
Loss of green corridor and wildlife
In the construction stage we understand our green fields are to be used for storage and
compound which again will effect our wildlife  This is a wetlands area and greenbelt
We needs assurances any tree loss will be replaced by mature trees and that we are
consulted on landscaping etc
The current plans are quite vague as to how much land/vegetation will be lost at the
entrance to Lady Park
We feel that the sound barrier should be extended along the A1 north slip road as this will
encroach further onto the village
Concerns over increased traffic through villages during construction
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